
 
 

Township of Wellington North 
WATER AND SEWER RATE STUDY AND FINANCIAL PLAN 
Request for Proposal (RFP 2025-008) 
 
ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 
This addendum has been issued to revise the tender package as follows: 
The following questions have been received.  Answers / Clarification follow each question: 
 
Question 1: 
Is an asset management plan required as part of this RFP or is there a latest plan already completed by 
the Township that we would reference? 
 
Answer / Clarification 1: 
An Asset Management Plan is not required as part of this RFP submission. The Township's 2024 Asset 
Management Plan is available for reference, and the 2025 Asset Management Plan is currently in 
progress. Proponents should utilize the 2024 plan on the township website as the latest completed 
document for any necessary references. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Addendum #1 Issued: March 18, 2025 
 
 
This addendum shall form part of the contract documents.  The tenderer shall sign the addendum and 
shall submit this addendum in the same envelope as their tender.  The tenderer shall acknowledge 
receipt of this tender on the Form of Proposal. 
 
 
Signature         
 
 
Company         


